
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject:

Sent:
To:
Cc:

From: Sergio Contreras [scontreras@sesi-nm.com] 
Thursday, May 17, 2012 10:13 AM 
tgregsto@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Susana Rodriguez; Terry Ainsworth; Bob Allen 
RE: Sampling

Importance: High

Ms. Gregston:

I wanted to inform you that we will begin sampling at the Cottonwood 22-1 on Monday morning. If you have 
any questions , please let me know. I am out of the office today and tomorrow, but I will be checking my e- 
mails throughout the day.

Thank you,

Sergio Contreras
Operations Manager
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
Cell: 575-631-7444
Office: 575-397-0510
Fax: 575-393-4388
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